ROSARYHILL SCHOOL 41-B, STUBBS ROAD HONG KONG



玫瑰崗學校 香港司徒拔道 41號 B

20 February 2022

Dear teachers and staff,

I have been informed of a preliminary positive case in kindergarten section on 20 February 2022. Such teacher has been to school on 14 and 16 of February 2022.

With regard to the preliminary positive case in kindergarten section, our school will be closed for thorough sterilization from 21 February 2022 to 22 February 2022 inclusively. Teachers and staff, excluding those requested to return to school, will be working from home during the sterilization period. School will reopen after sterilization. Meanwhile, please stay safe and healthy!

Best Regards,

Pr. Hyacinth He Yousun

Supervisor of Rosaryhill School